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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for May - June 2010
Weds. May 12th • Health & Safety Workshop "What's lurking in your walls" at Noon, Wang Center room 
201 (RSVP  on-line at: www.uupsbu.org)
Fri. to Sat. May 14th - 15th • UUP Statewide Delegate Assembly @ Albany for elected Delegates
Tues. May 18th • Chapter Executive Board Meeting at Noon, WSCC Old Chem (RSVP to Corinne at 
632-6570)

Furlough Update:
From Statewide UUP President Phil Smith dated May 11, 2010..................

 "UUP files lawsuit to block furloughs" 

For the full text of the "Message from the UUP President" click on this link:  
http://www.uupinfo.org/furlough.html

UUP Statewide officers' Spring 2010 reports
The statewide officers publish reports to the UUP Delegate Assembly and are posted on the website for 
your review.  
They include President; Phil Smith, Vice Presidents; Fred Floss (Academic,) and John Marino 
(Professional), Secretary; Eilleen Landy, 
Treasurer; Rowena Blackman-Stroud, and Membership Development Officer Ed Quinn (SBU's own). 
http://www.uupsbu.org/links.html

UUP announces Buyer's Edge Inc.
Check out Buyer's Edge Inc  which presented at the recent NYSUT Representive Assembly. Click 
below to get the toll-free phone 
numbers for "Lowest Prices Guaranteed" on Major Appliances/TV’s, Cars, Furniture, Kitchen Cabinets 
and much more. 
It is FREE, convenient, and you talk to a "live" specialist. 

   Important info: United University Professionals  Group # 1237



www.BuyersEdgeInc.com

Username: 1237 (your group #) Password:  member1

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.
UUP Office # is 632-6570 at 104 Old Chemistry • Bldg. Zip = 3475 • Charlie McAteer, Your Happy 
PayDay Editor


